1. We are requesting approval to increase the height of the previously approved dome (shikhar) on our property. The proposed
dome remains within the height limits specified by the City and is smaller in scale compared to some nearby structures. We believe
it will blend well with the surrounding architecture and, in fact, enhance the aesthetic of the area.

To ensure transparency and community engagement, we have installed a story pole to help visualize the height for our neighbors.
So far, we have spoken with four immediate neighbors, all of whom have signed letters in support of the dome. We are continuing
outreach to additional neighbors and are also in communication with the Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council regarding the
proposal.

We are committed to working collaboratively and respectfully with the community and local agencies to ensure that this addition
aligns with the Foothill Boulevard Specific Plan.

Thank you for your consideration.

2. The proposed dome will be constructed using structural steel and Fiber Reinforced Plastic (FRP). The FRF material is compliant
with all applicable environmental regulations and does not emit any substances or create any conditions that could harm the
surrounding environment. We are committed to ensuring that the dome is both structurally sound and environmentally responsible.

Thank you for your consideration.



